CANDIDATES: SPEAK TO THE VOTERS IN THE EAST MONTPELIER SIGNPOST

The Signpost invites all candidates for public office in East Montpelier to speak to the citizens of the town in the March-April issue which will be published prior to Town Meeting Day. Please have your comments total no more than 250 words and address why you're interested in the position and what contributions you hope to make. Send your comments to Ann Stanton at profstanton@aol.com no later than Sunday, January 28, 2018.

In addition we would like to include a photo along with your statement. Please submit your own photo or contact Alex Brown (alex@printmark.net or 223-0430) or Terry Allen (tallen@igc.org or 229-0303) to make an appointment to have one taken.